
June 20, 2019 

Southgate Board of Education Meeting 

Special Education Report 

 

 

1. End of Year Reports have been submitted. 

o Indicators 11 & 13 

o Safe Schools Survey 

o Preschool Application 

o Preschool Partnership Grant Report 

o EZ Med Clean Up 

o Special Education Exiting Report 

 

2.  Me & My School 

Kick Off Popsicle Party was June 10th.  Parents received instructions for program and were given 

a   back pack of activities and supplies that were provided by United Way.  Child care was 

provided on the playground while staff and parents met.  Classes are Tuesday – Thursday, 8:30 – 

11:30 with lunch provided.  There are 13 children registered and participating.  Classes end June 

27th.  The July sessions begin on July 9th.   This program is being funded by United Way.  The goal 

is that all students will be Kindergarten Ready! 

 

3. The three members of the Preschool staff and the speech therapist are currently attending the 

Preschool Conference in Louisville.  This is a 3-day conference with state and national speakers 

covering topics related to early childhood education and trauma.  All costs are covered by the 

Preschool Partnership Grant. 

 

4.  I am in the process of completing the application for Medicaid (SBAC) for the 2019-20 school 

year.  It is due on September 6th.  I am requesting the Board approve the Contract for Medicaid 

Training and Billing Services.  The contr4act requires a Board signature.   

 

5. I am currently working on contracts to present at the July Board meeting. 

 

6. KDE sent documentation this past week informing us that based on the performance of the 

Southgate Independent Schools Special Education Program during the 2017-2018 school year 

has been determined Meets Requirements in all areas.  I would like to thank the Board and 

Superintendent for their support! 


